
From: Freudenthal, Debra
To: Kelly Bacon (CD); Dan Carlson
Cc: Downes, Scott G (DFW)
Subject: RE: WSDOT Comments on Mardee Lake application
Date: Saturday, September 24, 2022 10:58:41 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Good morning,
I have checked the webpage and reviewed other comments that you received on this application. 
Can you provide an update if the SEPA determination is going to be withdrawn for this application,
as requested by both WSDOT and WDFW?
 
Thank you.
Debi
 

From: Freudenthal, Debra 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 4:31 PM
To: kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us; dan.carlson@co.kittitas.wa.us
Subject: WSDOT Comments on Mardee Lake application
 
Good afternoon,
WSDOT is submitting the attached comments on the proposed Mardee Lake Comp. Plan
amendment and rezone.  Thank you for the opportunity.
 
Debi Freudenthal, AICP, CWRE
Senior Transportation Planner
WA Dept. of Transportation
South Central Region Planning Office
Temp #509-480-0465
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